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In mid-January 2017, a U.S. Service Member 

(SM) reported an incident, in which an 

unidentified Middle Eastern male approached 

the SM and threatened violence to the U.S. 

and South Korea. In February 2017, another 

U.S. Service Member reported an incident after 

two unknown Middle Eastern males 

approached the SM and asked what 

procedures were required to access USAG-

Yongsan. At this time there is no assessed 

threat to the USFK community, but it remains 

imperative that Service Members, Civilians, 

and Families remain vigilant and report 

suspicious activity, or when they feel 

uncomfortable by foreign parties or unusual 

circumstances.

Additionally, there have been reported 

incidents, in which unauthorized non-U.S. 

persons attempted to gain access to U.S. 

installations, loitered in vicinity of U.S. 

installations, and/or were observed surveilling 

and photographing U.S. installation entry 

points. If observed, report all such incidents.
Reporting Hotline:

050-3323-3299

What can you do?

If you see anyone or anything suspicious or experience incidents 

where you feel you were surveilled or threatened, report the 

incident to your local Counterintelligence Special Agent (CI-SA), 

or the Threat Awareness and Reporting Program (TARP) Hotline.
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